
 
 
 
 
 
November 8, 2013 
 
 
 
To: Dan Dove and members of the IEEE P802.3bm 40 Gb/s and 100 Gb/s Fiber Optic Task Force 
      Tom Palkert and members of the ANSI T11.2 (Fibre Channel) Committee 
      John Lohmeyer and members of the INCITS T10 (SCSI) Committee 
 
 
 
Subject: OIF CEI-28G-VSR and CEI-28G-MR Projects 
 
From: Nathan Tracy, OIF Technical Committee Chair (ntracy@te.com)  
  
 
 
Dear Messrs. Dove, Palkert, and Lohmeyer, 
 
 
The OIF has approved the CEI-28G-MR implementation agreement following principal member 
ballot, and agreed to issue the CEI-28G-VSR implementation agreement for principal member 
ballot from our 4Q meeting in Hong Kong. 
 
For the benefit of your membership, we have attached to this liaison OIF documents that are 
currently under development and unpublished (oif2010.404.15.pdf and oif2013.066.03.pdf, 
attached).  We ask you to limit their distribution to your members only and acknowledge the OIF 
in any derivative work. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Nathan Tracy, 
 OIF Technical Committee Chair (ntracy@te.com) 
 
Attachments: oif2010.404.15.pdf, oif2013.066.03.pdf 
 
Cc: David Law and members of IEEE 802.3; David Stauffer, OIF PLL WG chair, Karl Gass, OIF 
PLL WG vice chair, optical; Pete Anslow, IEEE 802.3 secretary 
 


